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August 14, 2012

Vja Hand Delivery and Electronic Mail

Debra A. Rowland
Executive Director and Secretary
NH Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

Re: 1)E 10-188 -- The Way Home’s Response to the Joint Utility
Proposal and The Jordan Institute Proposal for use of RGGI Funds in 2012

Dear Secretary Rowland:

The Way Home supports the Joint Utility Proposal for use of RGC}1 funds
for 2012. The Way Home takes no position at this time with respect to the
proposed calculation of the performance incentive.

The Way [lome wishes to thank The Jordan Institute for putting together a
proposal that considers the low-income need, but The Way Home does not support
this proposal. The Way Home would also point out a mistake on page 2 of the
proposal of The Jordan Institute. The Way I lome has never applied for or been a
recipient of ROGI or Core funds and does not administer any energy efficiency
program monies from either RGGI or Core.

Thank you for your consideration of this matter.

Dan Feltes & Alan Linder

cc: Service List


